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September 27, 2012
Dear Distinguished Guests, Speakers and Committee Members:

On behalf of the managing committee of the EITA-EITC, we cordially invite you to share an enjoyable dinner with all of us in a Chinese restaurant near Princeton University on Saturday Night, October 27 and Sunday Night, October 28, 2012, respectively. 
In order to provide an accurate headcount to our sponsors, we need to ask you to respond to this invitation. Please check the dinner(s) you plan to attend and email to hwahan@gmail.com by Saturday, October 13, 2012. Details of these dinner events will be available to you at the conference. 

Your Name: ____________________________   Your Email: ______________________________
You 
Spouse

(  )
 (  ) 
6:30pm, 10/27/12 Saturday Night (Sponsored by the S&T Div., the TECRO in the US)

(  )
 (  ) 
6:30pm, 10/28/12 Sunday Night (Sponsored by the I&T Office, the TECRO in the US)

These are not events for formal technical discussion, rather, they are excellent opportunities for people from various perspectives all over the world to meet, share ideas, and enjoy the social gathering. We look forward to greeting you at all these dinner events.  

Sincerely,

Organizing Committee
The EITA-Bio 2012 at Princeton University
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